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About the FES Center
The Cleveland FES Center is a consortium of the Louis Stokes Cleveland VA Medical Center, MetroHealth Medical 
Center, Case Western Reserve University, and University Hospitals. With their support, researchers, engineers and 
clinicians collaborate together to develop innovative solutions that improve the quality of life of individuals with 
neurological or other muscular skeletal impairments. Through the use of neurostimulation and neuromodulation 
research and applications, the Cleveland FES Center leads the translation of this technology into clinical deployment.
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The Cleveland FES Center congratulates Matt Williams, PhD on the award of his SPiRE 
grant entitled, "Effect of Upper Arm Support on the Hemiparetic Arm." 

The Small Projects in Rehabilitation Research (SPiRE) program awards are VA RR&D’s 
mechanism for funding small scope and duration basic, translational and clinical studies 
of disorders and diseases of importance to the rehabilitation of veterans. 

 


